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The Secretary of State of the United States of A merica to the
Ambassador of Canada

Washington, April 7, 1982

Excellency:

I have the honor to acknowledge the receipt of your Note No. 76 dated February
26, 1982 with annex attached.

In reply thereto, I arn pleased to informi Your Excellency that the Government of
the United States of America agrees that the proposai contained in Your Excellency's
Note is acceptable and that this Note in reply constitutes a modification to the
Agreement concemiîng the Coordination and Use of Radio Frequencies Above 30
Megacycles Per Second, which will enter into force on the date of this reply.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

ALEXANDER M. HAIG, JR.
Secretary of State

His Excellency Allan E. Gotlieb,
Ambassador of Canada.


